
November ,2012 

Buckeye 11 Wind Project-Case No.: 12-0160-EL-BGN 
Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board, 

This letter serves to express my support for the proposed Buckeye IIWind Project in Champaign 
County. Istrongly believe that this second project will provide many positive benefits based on strong 
winds, strong economy and strong community. By expandingwith Buckeye II, the wind firms in the 
county will: 

Generate clean, renewableelectric energy for thousands of homes and businesses 

Pay millions in tax revenue to schools and local government 

Contribute to Ohio and U. S. energy independence 

Create hundreds of construction and manufacturingjobs and many ongoing operational jobs 

Assist Ohio in achieving its Advanced Energy Portfolio Standard 

Jumpstart an economic engine that will allow residents to thrive with a higher quality of life in 
Champaign County 

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. 

Sincerely, 

540 - 238 - 70/6 Phone Number 




